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Nathan Stringer

From: Will Mrongovius <wmrongov@bigpond.net.au>

Sent: Thursday, 18 December 2014 8:00 PM

To: information-Planning; NSW information

Subject: Modification to CBD and South East Light Rail Project

Paddington-Darlinghurst Community Working Group ( covering parking permit area 15) 

Convenor Will Mrongovius, 41 Selwyn St. Paddington, mob 0407 418 780  

email wmrongov@bigpond.net.au 

 

Wednesday 17 December 2014  

 

To Manager  

 

Re; Modification to CBD and South east Light rail 

project CBD and South East Light Rail Project 
 

Further to our previous submissions our members oppose any further loss of trees in Centennial parklands and loss 

of loss of land in these parklands. 

 

We totally oppose the proposed relocation of the Royal Randwick Racecourse Tramway stop. 

 

It is totally illogical and stupid to relocate this stop and then have patrons attending Royal Randwick to cross Alison 

rd at a pedestrian crossing. 

 

If Royal randwick racecourse do not want the light rail stop on their side of Alison road then remove this stop 

altogether. 

 

We are amazed at the complete folly of this proposed relocation. 

 

Regards will 

 

Will Mrongovius 


